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 100 Westney Road South 
Ajax, Ontario L1S 7H3 Canada 

kumaran@369global.com | + 1 (647) 967-5628 
www.369global.com 

 

April 5, 2024 
 
On behalf of 369 Global, I am writing to express our support for Ontario Power Generation’s 
(OPG) application to amend its current licence with the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission 
(CNSC) to operate Pickering Nuclear’s Units 5 to 8 to the end of 2026, which is an additional two 
years. 
 
Pickering Nuclear plays an important role in providing clean, safe, reliable, and low-cost 
electricity to the Province of Ontario. We believe that OPG will continue to make public safety 
their top priority and operate the plant to the highest safety standards. 
 
They continue to maintain open and transparent communications with organizations like ours, 
and the community at large. We are confident OPG has taken the appropriate measures to 
ensure safe, reliable operations for another two years, and will continue to operate with the 
same standards of excellence. 
 
OPG also strives to make a difference in the community by creating strong partnerships and 
relationships. Since expanding to the Regional Municipality of Durham, where Pickering Nuclear 
is located, we have actively engaged with municipalities, joined local chambers of commerce, 
and supported the work of several not-for-profits serving communities across the region 
through our Community Investment and Partnership Engagement Program (CIPEP). We see the 
continued operating of Pickering Nuclear leading to the creation of more safe, clean energy jobs 
in the region while serving the electricity needs of Ontario.  
 
With this in mind, we are pleased to support the amendment request to operate Pickering 
Nuclear’s Units 5 to 8 for an additional two years. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Kumaran Nadesan 
Co-Founder and Deputy Chairman 
cc. Muraly Srinarayanathas, Co-Founder and Executive Chairman, 369 Global 
 Dinesh Kumar, Senior Vice President, Partnerships and Stakeholder Engagement 


